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June 10, 2010 
 
 
Mr. David Danner, Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250 
 
 

Re: Docket No. UT-100820 – In the Matter of the Joint Application of Qwest 
and CenturyTel for Approval of Indirect Transfer of Control of Qwest.  

 
Dear Mr. Danner: 
 
In yesterday’s letter, CenturyLink and Qwest noted that they expected additional hearing 
dates, and therefore witness commitments to be established in other jurisdictions in the 
near future.  Consequently CenturyLink and Qwest committed to update the Commission 
as those potential conflicts become known until such time as the Washington schedule is 
established.    
 
To that end, please note that at yesterday’s prehearing conference, the Utah Public 
Service Commission established hearing dates as follows: 
 
   October 26 – 27, 2010 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
Calvin K. Simshaw 
      


